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February 6 City Council Meeting 
 
At their regularly scheduled meeting of February 6, the City Council will consider the following: 

• Funding Options for the Recreation Program 
• The Annual and Five-Year Development Impact Fee Report 
• The Rio Vista Delta Breeze Title VI Program Update 
• Appointment of a new Park and Recreation Commissioner 
• Ordinance No. 001-2024 that makes numerous changes to our Municipal Code as a result of new 

housing-related state laws.  
• 2024 Veolia Community Funding Requests 
• Whether a Joint City Council and Park and Recreation Commission meeting is desired 

There will also be four brief quarterly updates from the following boards:  

• General Plan Working Group 
• Municipal Rates and Utilities Committee 
• Park and Recreation Commission 
• Planning Commission 

 
For information on how to watch or participate in the meeting, and/or to view the agenda packet in its 
entirety, follow this link: February 6, 2024, City Council meeting agenda 

 

 

https://riovista-ca.granicus.com/GeneratedAgendaViewer.php?view_id=1&event_id=1973
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Vacancies and Recruitments 

We are accepting applications for several paid positions, both full- and part-time. We’re advertising on 
GovernmentJobs.com, in the Rio Vista Beacon, on Facebook and NextDoor, and on the City’s website at: 
Job Openings | Rio Vista California (riovistacity.com).  

There are also vacancies on the Park & Recreation Commission and the Public Safety Oversight 
Commission; to learn about these Commissions, visit Boards, Commissions, and Committee | Rio Vista 
California (riovistacity.com) and to inquire about applying, contact City Clerk Pam Caronongan at (707) 
374-6451 or pcaronongan@ci.rio-vista.ca.us.  

Point-In-Time Homeless Count 

Vice Mayor Okamura and City staff assisted with the Point-In-Time Homeless Count on January 31. The 
Point-in-Time (PIT) count is a count of sheltered and unsheltered people experiencing homelessness on a 
single night. The US Department of Housing and Urban Development requires an annual count of people 
experiencing homelessness in order to qualify for funding. 

Park and Recreation Commission Special Meeting 

The Park and Recreation Commission met on January 29th. During the meeting the Commission appointed 
Chrissy Langlois as Chair and Daniel Schindler as Vice Chair. The Commission also welcomed three new 
members including Tony Blackwell, Drake Sherman, and student advisory commissioner Sherly Guerra. 
The Commission would like to move to bi-monthly meetings until the Recreation and Community Services 
Supervisor is onboard. Staff look forward to developing a fantastic recreation program for the community. 

Upcoming Meetings and Presentations 

I will be attending the Solano Economic Development Corporation Annual Meeting on February 8th. 

I will be providing a presentation to the Rio Vista Chamber of Commerce on the evening of February 8th. 

https://www.riovistacity.com/jobs
https://www.riovistacity.com/bc
https://www.riovistacity.com/bc
mailto:pcaronongan@ci.rio-vista.ca.us
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